
Important Dates:  

7/16 Start of Mystery Bus, runs through July 19 

7/29 Bible Camp at Shores of St. Andrew Bible Camp, runs until August 3 

8/5 Faith Family Fun event: At the Lake  

If you have questions or want more 

information, please contact Laura 

Weikle at lauraw@faithlc.com or 

(320)587-2093. Thank you! 

Bible Camp! 

July 29 - August 3 

We have 10 children going to Shores of St. Andrew Bible Camp this summer!!! 

Please pray for them. Pray that they may meet new friends, bond with their 

counselors, enjoy God’s beautiful creation, grow in their faith, and learn and 

experience the amazing love and grace of Jesus Christ!  

Laura and her sister, Katie, both former staff members of Shores of St. Andrew, will be going with these children 

to serve as resource staff members. They will encourage the kids in their faith and mentor the counselors.  

Mystery Bus  

July 16 - 18  

We have an exciting opportunity for middle schoolers this summer. Students going into 6th-8th grade are invited to 

join us for three days of events that will be a mystery!  

Students will be asked to bring a backpack of certain items. We will leave in the morning and 

return back to the church in the evening, with a lot of fun in between!  

Registration forms are in the office. Space will be limited to 25-30 kids and registration deadline is 

July 2 to allow for reservations to be made at some locations.  


